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fall with the hockey stick she had been given when she left the 

campus in the spring. We carried on the tradition of hockey as 

soon as we had a field. We still have the George Washington 

celebration but now it is put on by the 7th grade with 8th graders 

representing George and Martha Washington. George still wears the 

costume from your day but Martha has a new one. But the old 

lavender Martha costume is still around. The yearbook is still 

the "Milestones 11 and when you visit the Ward-Belmont Room in Souby 

Hall you will see that I was able to get together a complete set 

to keep there. 

Almost every building on the campus is named for someone 

associated with Ward-Belmont. This is the Frances Bond Davis 

Auditorium. Her son was instrumental in having this named for her. 

The other wing of the building is the Catherine E. Morrison Gymnas­

ium. This was dedicated while Miss Morrison was able to be present. 

The Marnie Sheridan Art Gallery was named for a Harpeth Hall student 

whose mother was a friend of Sam McMurry's. The door to the chapel 

off the gallery is one of a pair which were the main doors to Ward 

Seminary. The other door is on the other side near the gym. This 

was my office until I retired. The story of these doors is in your 

packet. The entire complex is the McMurry Arts and Athletic Center 

and is named for Idanelle "Sam" McMurry, a Ward-Belmont graduate 

who was the second headmistress of Harpeth Hall. 

The 6th grade building is named for Dorothy Cate Frist, a Ward­

Belmont alumna and Harpeth Hall booster. The next building is the 

Daugh w. Smith Middle School. Dr. Smith was one of the men 


